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Temporary Employment with the U.S. Census Bureau Exclusion from Annual Income Notice
Issued

The Office of Multifamily Housing published Hosing Notice H20-06 on HUDCLIPS, “Exclusion from Annual
Income of Temporary Employment from the U.S. Census Bureau.” It provides for the exclusion of
temporary income received from Census work.

Please direct questions to annecia.durr@hud.gov.
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